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19th February 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

Newport Big Sing
After the success of lasy year, we are excited to share the Newport primary schools are joining together to perform in a Newport ‘Big Sing’ concert at Burton Borough School with the BBS band. 
The concert will take place on Wednesday 20th March. Children will need to arrive at the main entrance of Burton Borough school for 5:30pm for a rehearsal at 5:45pm. Parents are encouraged to come and watch the performance which will begin at 7:00pm – there is a maximum of 2 tickets available per child. Children in year 4 on the residential are more than welcome to join us as they will arrive back at school before the rehearsal time. 
Children will be need to wear smart school uniform for this event please (no trainers).

Please indicate on ParentPay if you are happy for your child to take part along with the number of tickets you would like (maximum 2 per child) as soon as possible.
Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs E Ollerenshaw 

Music Subject Lead 

